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Our MISSION at FFCA is: 

“To provide a safe and caring  
environment where academic  

excellence, character development, 
parental involvement and staff  

leadership are valued and fostered.” 
 

 

Our VISION at FFCA is: 

“Excellence in student achievement 
and character development through 
distinctive teaching and learning.” 

 

The Phoenix Messenger 

Southeast Elementary Campus    
9711 Academy Drive SE  Calgary, AB   T2J 1A9 

“ A   M A T T E R   O F   P R I N C I P A L ”  

By:  Krista Lee & Rachel Bradley 

 

Earth Day is celebrated every year on April 22.  This year marks 
the 50th anniversary of the world’s largest environmental  

movement.  At SEE, classes talked about what we (students and 
staff) can do to help the Earth.  Some of the things we came up 
with were: 

Reduce, reuse, recycle 
Use reusable water bottles 

Conserve water 
Help pick up trash 
Pack a trashless lunch 

Save paper by using both sides 

Another important discussion 
was around how we can do 

little things every day, not 
just on Earth day, to help 

protect our Earth.  Often we 
take for granted the beauty 
around us and forget that we 

are responsible for protecting it. The Seventh Generation Principle 
is based on an ancient Haudenosaunee (Indigenous) philosophy that 

the decisions we make today 
should result in a sustainable 
world seven generations into the 

future. When making decisions 
the Haudenosaunee considered 

how it would impact the future 
for those who came after them. 
Our students at SEE are work-

ing to protect our environment 
for all future generations.  
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If you are moving or planning to move  

between now and August ... 
 

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO UPDATE YOUR ADDRESS ONLINE  

THROUGH FAMILY LOGIN 

 

Once you have made the change, the system will send a notification to the campus. 

If your student currently takes the bus, you will need to check with our transportation coordinator by 

emailing:  susan.goldsmith@ffca-calgary.com  

to ensure there is room on the bus assigned to the community you are moving to.  Many of our buses 

are full and at capacity and there may not be a spot for your student on the bus assigned to your new 

neighborhood. 
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SEE Author Visit 
 

 

On April 12th the school hosted Lisa Bowes, a sports journalist and media consultant who has covered  

major sporting events like the Vancouver Olympic Winter 

Games (Women’s Hockey), IIHF World Junior Hockey 

Championships and the NHL including the Stanley Cup.  
 

Her passion for encouraging children and families to be  

active and to include reading together every day, helped fuel 

the enthusiasm around the school with her presentations to all 

of our students.  

 

Our school was the first to hear her newest book that was hot 

off the press, “Lucy Tries Baseball”.   
 

Our library has the full selection of her “Lucy Tries” sports 

series.  Special thanks to the Parent Council who funded this 

special event.  

 
MAY 1st - SCHOOL BUS  

 
DRIVER APPRECIATION DAY 

 

 
 

Please join us in thanking our FFCA bus drivers   
for their dedication and commitment. 

 
 

Harpal, Susan, Dwayne,  

Preet, Caron & Tara  

The first Monday in May is set aside annually to show appreciation to the drivers. 
This day is recognized across Alberta to draw attention to the important role school 
bus drivers have in the lives of students! Our government values the efforts of school 
bus drivers throughout the province who transport approximately 300,000 students 
safely to and from school every day. This year, Monday, May 1, has been designated 
as School Bus Driver Appreciation Day – an opportunity for students, parents and 
staff of FFCA to recognize the vital function that school bus drivers serve in safely 
transporting our children to and from school.  
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What’s  happening at see in MaY? 

 

  1st  Bus Drivers’ Appreciation  

  4th  Grade 1—Telus Spark 

  8th  Grade 4—Agriculture Program 

 10th   3-CL & 3CO—Teacher’s Pet 

 11th  3-D & 3-H—Teacher’s Pet 

 15th  School Council, Society & AGM Meeting @ 7:00 PM—Library 

 19th  Organizational Day—No School 

 22nd  Victoria Day—No School 

 25 & 26 Fun Lunch—Cedars Deli 

   Grade 1 & 2 —25th 

   Grade 3 & 4 —26th 

 26th  Casual Day—No Theme 

 26th  Grade 1—Heritage Park 


